
 
 

 

 

Press Release    
 

***Update*** 
 

The Shelter in Place has been lifted at the Cawley Middle School.  The 
School is now operating as normal. 
 
The investigation is still ongoing and no other information can be released at 
this time.  Thank for your patience as we continue the investigation. 
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